
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

For the children’s Home Learning Project, we would like the children to find out about 

nocturnal animals, such as owls, bats and badgers. Please help your child to make a very 

simple poster, fact file or little book with illustrations, captions or sentences, and bring 

this into school by Friday 16th November. You are invited to help as much as you like when 

supporting your child with this project, however please encourage the children to do their 

own writing! 

 

Have fun researching together! 

 

We look forward to reading your facts! 

 

The Year 1 Team 
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